SUMMARY

The City of Waluska wants to provide its community a safe and reliable water treatment facility. The goal is to protect Waluska’s environmental resources and to ensure community values.

To achieve these goals, the city has issued a request for proposal to update the Loon Lake Water Treatment Plant (LLWTP).  The city recognizes that meeting its community’s water treatment needs requires overcoming numerous challenges. These challenges include managing changing regulations and protection standards, planning lad use for community expansion, and upholding community-values.

For all of the above reasons, Hardtack and Sons (H & S) engineering is your best choice. We understand the project scope and recognize your community’s needs.

We have worked successfully with your community for a decade, creating feasibility studies for Loon Lake toxic control, developing odor-abatement procedures for your streams and creeks, and assessing your water treatment plant’s ability to meet regulatory standards.

H & S personnel are not just engineering experts. We are members of your community. Our dynamic project team has a close working relationship with your community’s regulatory agencies.  Our Partner in Charge, Julie Schopper, has experience with similar projects worldwide, demonstrated leadership, and the ability to communicate effectively with clients.

H & S offers the City of Waluska an integrated program that addresses all your community’s needs.  We believe that H & S is your best choice to ensure that your community receives a water treatment plant ready to meet the challenges of the twenty-first century.

